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Dear Joint Committee on Student Success,

Thank you for your good work in Salem representing Hillsboro. 

Oregon has underfunded our public schools since BM 5. I hope that we will utilize the
unprecedented political capitol democrats have and act during this session. 

HB 3427 will allocate the resources students need so they can get the high-quality education
they deserve. The Student Success Act is fair and will benefit all students. It protects small
businesses, while also providing needed revenue for our schools and students. HB 3427 is an
accountable way to provide critical revenue for Oregon schools. This investment in our
schools will mean lower class sizes, increased graduation rates, expanded Career Technical
Education (CTE) programs and safer schools. Please vote Yes for HB 3427.

Regards, 
Ed Dennis 
2920 NE Charlois Court
Hillsboro, OR 97124 
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